
          2019 Annual New Sidewalk Program 

Byron South Sidewalk Connectivity Plan 

 

March 8th, 2019 

Dear Property Owners, Tenants, and/or Business Owners,  

The City of London is planning to install sidewalks on the north/west side of Jellicoe 

Crescent, from Wayne Road to Lola Street within the City’s property limits, see attached 

map below.  

Staff completed an assessment of potential impacts and mitigation strategies to 

determine which side of the street would cause the least amount of disruption for the 

installation of a sidewalk. The evaluation included potential impacts to trees, existing 

utilities, driveways, etc. This sidewalk will provide a connection along a missing link that 

will improve accessibility and mobility in the community for all users. 

Currently, City staff are working on the detailed design and contract documents for this 

project. The anticipated construction period for this sidewalk project is summer 2019, 

with a construction schedule of approximately five weeks. Sidewalks promote active 

lifestyles and help create an accessible community and sustainable city.  

Contact Information: 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this proposed sidewalk, please contact 

Samantha Smith, Engineering Intern, City of London, before March 22, 2019 

City Project Manager 

Samantha Smith 

sasmith@london.ca 

519-661-2489 ext. 2795 
 

You will receive an additional letter with more details prior to the start of construction. 
 

We look forward to working with you to help make this project a success. 
 

Sincerely, 

   
Peter Kavcic, P.Eng. 
Transportation Design Engineer  
Transportation Planning & Design Division 
City of London 

 

mailto:sasmith@london.ca


 

NOTE: MAP NOT TO SCALE 

 


